CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

P.O. DRAWER 10682 . RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING
03 November 2016
RE: Purchasing Recommendation — ITB 821-16 IT Infrastructure Projects

Please be advised that the Purchasing Department recommends the award of ITB 821-16 for IT
Infrastructure Projects to Burg & CJ Communications, Inc. Burg & CJ Communications was the low
responsive, responsible bidder for this Invitation to Bid.

Three firms competed for the opportunity. Burg & CJ Communications had excellent references. The
previous incumbent for this service was Burg & CJ Communications.

Burg & CJ Communications is local Riviera Beach firm.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

SA—

Dean Mealy, Il

City Purchasing Director



